
URGENT / IMPORTANT 
Date: 03.10.2025 

Reference No.: Exam/Coordination/767 

To: 
The Principals / Directors 

All Affiliated Engineering Colleges and 

Recognized Institutes under Savitribai Phule Pune University 

(Pune, Ahilyanagar, and Nashik Districts) 

Subject: 
Conduct of In-Semester Backlog Examinations for First and Second Year Engineering Students 

(2019 Pattern) 

Reference: 
This office’s letter No. Exam-Coordination/763 dated 25.09.2025 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please refer to the above-mentioned letter. As per the earlier communication, the In-Semester 

Winter 2025 examinations for backlog students of First and Second Year (2019 Pattern) were to 

be conducted at the college level during the period from 06.10.2025 to 11.10.2025, and students 

were to be informed accordingly. 

However, in the meeting of the University Authorities held on 28.09.2025, a revision to the 

earlier decision was made. It has now been decided that these examinations will be conducted at 

the University level instead of the college level. 

Hence, you are requested to take note that the schedule for conducting these examinations at the 

University level will be communicated to you shortly. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

(Prof. Dr. Prabhakar Desai) 
Acting Director 

Board of Examinations and Evaluation 

This is online translation for original notice please check SPPU website 

 


